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Joel Pablo

From: susan schiavone <s.schiavone@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 5:04 PM
To: Joel Pablo; Dave Stoldt
Subject: Public comment

I need to attend the M1 board meeting and it is a conflict. Can I make a public comment 
for the 6pm meeting by mail?  No worries if not possible.  Here it is: 

I am urging the board to strongly speak up to oppose the Cal Am desal project on 
Thursday. You are all aware of the consequences of this being approved and I hope you 
will be able to speak as private citizens if not as a Board.  I do not know protocols but if 
a vote can be taken to speak with board approval, it would be great to stand together on 
this. I know Dave will be speaking and the commission needs to hear the truth on supply 
and demand rather than what is being presented. Cal Am is presenting data that is half-
truths and sometimes completely conjecture. The project is overly costly, still 
environmentally damaging and will make the buy-out even more expensive if approved. 
Thanks for hearing me. 
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